
Dear Friends,

Happy March! We are officially halfway through the semester! I pray that Spring Break is a time for you to 
recharge and refresh before we hit the last half of the semester hard. I am looking forward to traveling with the 
Choralons in Arizona for their Spring Tour! The choir has been working hard to prepare for this tour, so please 
keep us in your prayers and pray that lives will be changed and encouraged through our ministry. If you want to 
stay connected with our trip to Arizona, "Like" Northwest Choralons on Facebook or follow us on Twitter 
@NUChoralons. Have a fun and safe Spring Break!!! See you all Monday, March 12!

Chapel
Monday, March 12, Dr. Alan Ehler will be taking us through the next portion of our series from John 18:1- 
19:42. Wednesday, March 14, will be a special Chapel just for Life Group leaders, I encourage you to use this 
time productively. Friday, March 16,1 will continue our series on the Beatitudes.

Scripture Focus

"Brothers and sisters, I do not consider myself yet to have taken hold of it. But one thing I do: Forgetting what is 
behind and straining toward what is ahead, I press on toward the goal to win the prize for which God has called 
me heavenward in Christ Jesus." -  Philippians 3:13-14

Offering
Last week we raised $577.64, leaving our total left to raise $2152.72. Our Change Breaking Chains fundraiser 
raised over $130. Congratulations to Crowder 400 for bringing in the most change!!

Prayer

Attached are the prayer requests from this last week. Take a look at them, and intercede with me for the needs 
of our students, staff, community, and government.
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